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Researchers at the University of New Hampshire are conducting an 18-month long 
research study focusing on people with Alzheimer’s Disease and Related Dementia 
(ADRD) and their caregivers. The study aims to examine the changes to memory, 
physical health, performance of daily living activities and care burden over the 18-
month period. The research team will collect data through observation of tasks 
through home visits and completion of survey questionnaires every two months 
during this time.    
 
If you are the primary caregiver for a family member with mild to moderate 
ADRD who lives at home, you and your care recipient are eligible to participate in 
this study.  Each participant dyad (caregiver and care recipient together) will 
receive monetary compensation of $100 every two months on completion of the 
data and will receive $900 in total for the study for the time and contribution to this 
study.  

Please contact us if you are interested in taking part in this study 

Email- sajay.arthanat@unh.edu; phone: 603-862-1625 

 

We would also appreciate if you passed along this invitation to anyone in your 
family or community who may qualify for this study.  
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